
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
CITY OF DANA POINT 

ADMINISTRATIVE HEARING 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Administrative Hearing                   
of the Planning Department of the City of Dana Point scheduled for 
January 2, 2024, is cancelled. 
 

THE NEXT ADMINISTRATIVE HEARING OF THE 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT WILL TENTATIVELY BE 
HELD ON JANUARY 16, 2024. 
 
Dated this 19th day of December 2023. 
 
 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA ) 
COUNTY OF ORANGE )  SS  AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
CITY OF DANA POINT ) 
 
Brenda Wisneski being first duly sworn, deposes and says that she is 
the duly appointed and qualified Director of Community Development 
of the City of Dana Point and that on or before December 19, 2023, 
she caused the above notice to be posted at Dana Point City Hall and 
danapoint.org. 
 
 
 
 
 

_________________________ 
Brenda Wisneski 

Director of Community Development 


